CITY OF SAN ANTONIO OFFICE OF THE MAYOR INTERDEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM

TO:

Leticia M. Vacek, City Clerk

FROM:

Mayor Julián Castro

COPIES:

Chris Callanen, Assistant to City Council; Brandon Smith, Board &

Commissions Coordinator

SUBJECT: Boards & Commissions Appointment

DATE:

June 13, 2014

I wish to nominate the following individuals to the Office of Urban Redevelopment (OUR-SA) Board of Directors:

Raymond Lucas Michael A. Moczygemba David Rodriguez Juan A. Garcia

Please forward this nomination for Council Approval at the next Council Meeting.

Julián Castro Mayor